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Bayfront Family Center Skating Rink Temporarily Closed

[Duluth, MN] - The City of Duluth Parks and Recreation division is temporarily closing the Bayfront Family Center skating rink due to
the unseasonably warm weather melting the ice and creating puddles on the rink. The City will inform the public once the rink is in
usable condition again.
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